
 

Flu Shots Available 
 

The Osborne County Health Department 
will be at the Natoma Elementary School  

on Monday, October 3, 2022  
from 10:00 am – 12:00 noon to give flu shots  

to community members and school staff! 
 

 

Please call the elementary school  
to let them know you would like the flu shot. 

This will ensure that the health dept. brings enough flu vaccine on 10/3/22! 

Natoma Elementary School phone #:  785-885-4478 
 

 

Students may receive the flu vaccine if a parent/guardian is present  
to sign the consent form and submit payment. 

The health department will submit flu vaccine claims to insurance. 
Regular flu shot:  $40 

Flu shot for those 50-64 years old:   $80 
High dose flu shots for those 65+ years old:  $80 

 
 

Please bring a copy of your insurance card – THANKS! 
 
 
 

  


